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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Curb side clean up
Date: Friday, January 31, 2020 10:58:37 PM






From: Cristina Cook <cristinahazel@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 9:16 AM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Curb side clean up
 
Dear Ms. Sharkey,
It has recently come to my attention that Sandy wants to stop their curbside cleanup
program. I think this is a mistake and would like to encourage a reversal of this
decision. I’m not originally from Sandy, but since moving here about 11 years ago it
truly is one of the highlights! My family in Davis County often brings up how they
wish they had it. I think it is a wonderful way for residents to maintain cleanliness and
improved curb appeal as well as reducing clutter inside homes. Please let me know if
there is anything I can do or anyone I can speak to in an effort to keep the curb side
tradition! 
Cristina Cook
801-450-6654
8916 S Tracy Circle 
Sandy, UT 84093


Sent from my iPhone
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